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Decision:  City Council Decision – TTC 2014 Standby Premium Pay 

Meeting Date:  December 16, 2015 

The Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the Board:  

1.  Forward the attached report to the City of Toronto Audit Committee, in response to City 
Council’s July 7, 2015 request that TTC report to the Audit Committee on details related to 
Standby Premium Pay paid to TTC employees, including the amount paid in 2014, the job 
description for the positions paid, why the employees were needed, and whether they are 
included on the 2014 Ontario Public Sector Salary Disclosure list.  


